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Cooperation with schools
On December 12, 2020,  N. Mallem Associate Professor of the Department of Hydraulic Structures and
Engineering  Structures  of  the  Faculty  of  Hydraulic  Engineering  and  assistant  H.  Khasanov   visited
secondary school  No. 55 in Urta-Chirchik district  of  Tashkent region according to the "Roadmap" on
cooperation between Tashkent Institute of Irrigation and Agricultural Mechanization Engineers and the
Department of Public Education of Urtachirchik District of Tashkent Region to improve the quality of
education and advanced training and methodological support for teachers. It was agreed to develop a
roadmap.
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